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Dear Parent/Carer 
 

Weduc Payments 
 

We will soon be changing our payments provider within the ReachMoreParents app. 
This is a forced change, and not one decided by the school, as our existing payment 
provider, Squid, will cease operations on 14th March 2025.  Rest assured, we are 
transitioning to a new payment provider to minimise disruption to payments for 
clubs, trips, meals, and other school activities.  For now, please continue using the 
current system as normal via the ReachMoreParents app. 
 
We are pleased to confirm that our new payment provider will be ParentPay, the 
leading provider of school payment solutions in the UK.  Once we have a confirmed 
go-live date, we will share further details, including any actions required regarding 
existing credit balances. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Mr J Till 
Headteacher 
 


